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October 08, 2020
UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

REQUEST FOR FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
OIC - Chief CID
Chief - SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary/Secondary Principals/School Heads
All Others Concerned

s The DepEd-Division of Bohol is deeply saddened by the news of Mr. Alvin Zamora, District
Bookkeeper of Inbanga South, who went home to our Lord yesterday, October 07, 2020, due to
Leukemia. Mr. Zamora had been in the service as District Bookkeeper for almost 6 years.

2. In this connection, as a matter of support to the family of our fellow brother in DepEd Bohol, we
are knocking on your generous hearts to help us pool funds and offer prayers. Donation in cash can be
remitted to Ms. Marilyn Jasmin Talan of Accounting Unit, here in Schools Division Office. Your kind-
hearted support will greatly help his family for funeral expenses.

3 Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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